

CalleSebastiánElcano 32, Oficina 17 28012 Madrid (Spain)

Dear Mr. Soto,

I would like to confirm the support of Fundación Ciudadana Civio ("Civio") to the application of the Madrid City Hall to become a member of the Open Government Partnership subnational pilot program project.

Civiois a non-for-profit organization with the mission of increasing government's transparency and accountability and citizens' participation through the use of information technologies, data journalism and targeted advocacy. Civio's ultimate goal is to achieve significant cultural and legislative changes, fostering civic engagement and a stronger democracy.

Madrid City Council's willingness to improve previous approaches in areas such as civic engagement, participatory policy-making, local government accountability, implementation of access to information technologies and promotion of open data initiatives and techniques, merits the inclusion of Madrid as a pioneer to be invited to the OGP subnational pilot program.

Therefore, we would like to offer our commitment and support to the OGP pilot program project. Yours sincerely,

David Cabo

Co-founder & Executive Director,

FundaciónCivio david@civio.es